
WRBC ConnecƟng Points CONTACT PLACES FOR KIDS ON 
SUNDAY MORNING 

Babies 
Parent room for nursing moms and 
infants - at the back of the Main Audi-
torium.  
 

LiƩle Lambs Nursery —10:30am 
Children 6 months to age 2   
(in the Children's Ministry Area) 
Childcare is provided during the ser-
vice. 
 

SONSeekers  —  10:30am 
Children age 3 through grade 4 (in the 
Children's Ministry Area) Today is the 
last week for Grades 1-4 Ɵll Septem-
ber.  
 

The Wave—10:30am  Children in 
grade 5 and 6 aƩend the first porƟon 
of the service and then are dismissed 
prior to the sermon for their own 
gathering. (Check-in at the Children’s 
Ministry counter.) The Wave does not 
meet on the first Sunday of the month 
but stays in the service for Commun-
ion. Today is the last week for The 
Wave Ɵll September.   
 
  

EvacuaƟon Procedure 
In the event of an emergency,  
the Children’s Ministry volunteers 
have been trained to evacuate the 
children to the fenced area on the 
west side. Please DO NOT come into 
the Children's Ministry area.  
Parents are to meet their children 
at the fenced area.  

PLACES TO  
CONNECT ONLINE 
For sermon podcasts or informaƟon 
about upcoming events check: 
www.whyteridgebapƟst.ca 
 

Find us on Facebook: 
www.Facebook.com/WhyteRidgeBapƟst 
 

WRBC-GUEST network Wi-Fi password:  
Welcome2405 
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PRAYER TOGETHER 

 “Ascribe to the Lord the glory due His Name…” 1 Chronicles 16:29 
 
 
Call to Worship 
 
Worship Through Song 
 
Faith Story & BapƟsm– Jaimie Edel 
 
Worship Through Giving 
 
Scripture Reading—Pastor Rudy Wall 
 
Message: Numbering Our Days (Psalm 90) - Pastor Bruce Hollins 
 
Closing 
 
 
Next Week:  Psalm 51 
 
If you would like to have somebody pray with you following the service. please come 
to the Fireside Room aŌer the service. A member of our Prayer Team would be happy 
to meet with you. 
 

Fragrance Free Space 
Please help us to accommodate those who are chemically sensiƟve to fragrances  and 
other scented products. Let’s be mindful of this in our personal use of  scented  
products. 

Families of the Week: ScoƩ & Dolores Tully, Sarah Turner, Bob & Phyllis Van 
Drunen, Karl & Tina Wagenaar, Ernie & Cheryl Waldner, Rudolf Wall, Evan Wang, 
Marge WarkenƟn 
 

MBA Ministry of the Week: MBA Church PlanƟng/Ministry MulƟplicaƟon 
 

Visit our online Prayer Wall: www.WhyteRidgeBapƟst.ca/Prayer-Wall 
 

 

WORSHIP TOGETHER 
 
      

     This Week 
 
 
Church Family Picnic 12—2 pm 
All are welcome to join us today aŌer the morning worship service for a free BBQ  
picnic and family friendly games and acƟviƟes for all ages. Food will be served on  
the west side of the church and games will be in the field on the east side. 
 
Young Adults meet on Monday nights, 7:00 pm. Contact Pastor Rudy for updates: 
rudy@whyteridgebapƟst.ca 
 
4HG (youth gr 6—12) Summer Youth Events:  July 26th - Water Fight & August 16th - 
Canoeing at Fort Whyte. For more informaƟon, contact Pastor Rudy Wall at 
rudy@whyteridgebapƟst.ca 
 
 
 
          

       Upcoming Events 
 

 
Camp NuƟmik WRBC Worship @ Camp NuƟmik - Our church will be leading the  
worship service at Camp NuƟmik on Sunday, July 7, at 11 am.  We’d love you to join  
us at the camp for the day. Bring a Picnic Lunch & join the Campus Tours at 1 pm.   
 
RegistraƟon is OPEN for NORB-E VBS 2024! July 22-26 
Register Here: hƩps://whyteridgebapƟst.breezechms.com/form/kidscamp24  
Contact Sheilla, Director of Children’s Ministry at sheilla@whyteridgebapƟst.ca if you 
have quesƟons or want to be involved. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please note: Today is the last Sunday for Grades 1-4 programming until September. 
Programming and childcare for Nursery to Kindergarten will continue throughout the 
summer months.  Activity and coloring pages will be available on the Kids Craft Carts in 
the auditorium. Preschool and Kindergarten kids will begin the service with their par-
ents and will be dismissed for programming after the Children’s Message. Parents 
must accompany their children to check-in.   
 
 


